
 

Latest news from Khalsa Primary
We hope and pray that all families and children are keeping in good health during 
these challenging times. We have been open throughout lockdown and staff have 
been busy providing support for children of keyworkers, as well as acting as a hub 
for the wider community. Over the last few weeks we have been getting ready for 
the return of the children and making sure that the school is safe and ready in line 
with the government guidelines for stopping the spread of Covid-19. Please keep 
up to date with our news on the school website and through the emails we have 
been sending, and remember we are here to answer any queries you may have.

15th June 2020

Pupils returning to school 
We are pleased to inform you that Khalsa 
Primary has reopened for the following year 
groups, for 4 days per week (Monday to 
Thursday), from the following dates: 
Year 6        
Monday 15th June 8.45am - 2.30pm 
Year 1        
Tuesday 16th June 9.00am - 2.15pm 
Reception        
Wednesday 17th June 9.15am - 2.00pm

Home learning 
It’s really important that the children regularly 
complete the home learning tasks provided 
through Google Classroom. Staff upload 
tasks on a very regular basis and provide 
feedback to the children. Please support your 
child so that they log in every day and 
complete the new tasks. If you have any 
issues accessing Google Classroom, please 
email us on info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk, and 
include your child’s name and their year 
group / class.  

Some of the children have been sent a 
learning pack by post and it is important that 
parents and carers support their children. 

Health and safety rules 
The government regularly reviews and 
revises guidance and advice. The current 
lockdown rules are as follows:   

• Stay Alert 
• Control the Virus 
• Save Live 

Some lockdown restrictions have been lifted; 
please click on the following link for more 
information https://www.gov.uk/government/
publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-
you-can-and-cant-do/coronavirus-outbreak-
faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do 

Key worker provision 
Since 23rd March, the school has remained 
open and we have continued to provide 
provision for the children of key workers. The 
children have been able to come to school 
every day and participated in lots of interesting 
activities. The provision has been led by 
teachers and teaching assistants.

Developing good habits 
Remember to teach your children, good habits: 
• To wash hands very regularly  
• To not touch the face with unclean hands 
• To sneeze or cough into a tissue  
• To follow the 2 metre social distancing rule 
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We’ve been busy! 
Staff have been getting the school 

ready for the children’s return.There 
are lots of hygiene stations around the 

school and we have marked many 
areas to support the 2 metre social 

distancing rule. Do remember to visit 
our website for regular updates. 



Thoughts of the week 
• Take time to do what makes 

your soul happy 
• There is no greater wealth in 
this world than Peace of Mind 

Contacting the school 
If you have any questions and want to contact us, please email  
using the school’s email address – info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk  

We regularly check the mail box and will do our best to respond  
to you as soon as possible.  	
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